U.S. Forest Service, Payette National Forest
Attn: Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor 
500 North Mission Street
McCall, ID 83638

Dear Ms. Jackson,
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project DEIS. As an employee of Midas Gold and an environmentalist, I believe I have a unique perspective to bring to the table. 
As many others have, without doing my own research or having current knowledge of the mining industry today, I did not have a high opinion of it when I was offered my job at Midas Gold. I struggled making the decision to accept the position, but in the end was so impressed with the people I had met and the opportunity I saw with the company that I decided to take it. I quickly learned that Midas Gold had created a team of people who not only have the skillsets to do the job right, but also consider the community and environmental impacts of the Project to be just as important. Right from the beginning, and continually on a daily basis, I am impressed with my co-workers in all ranks of the company.  As one example, our VP of Development is incredibly environmentally conscious, extremely intelligent and brings a lot of experience to his position - making him the perfect person to run our development department. It did not take me long to see and admire that our entire team is made up of people who love the outdoors and have a personal stake in restoring the site to protect the environment. 
I also quickly learned that I work for a company who truly cares for its employees and every single person the Stibnite Gold Project may impact. Our CEO of Midas Gold Corp is hands down the best CEO I have ever worked for and his philanthropic work outside of the office is truly unbelievable. He is a shining example of how every corporation should be led.
I am so grateful to work for a company that has taken the time to create a plan that will truly restore a site in desperate need of repair. We have put years into listening, evolving and growing and I know this project will truly bring a positive impact to the region, our state and this country. I urge you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project under alternative 2 and let us bring hundreds of jobs to the Valley, millions of dollars to the state, and finally restore this site back to what it so deserves.
Sincerely,
Melanie Scott

